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Northern Cape: Mandela Day Celebrations in Northern 

Cape 

 

The PSA in the Northern Cape will be celebrating Mandela Day with Community Health Workers in the 

Frances Baard District. CHW’s are invited to the event at West End Hospital from 9am.  

 

The Union requested the District Director to release CHW’s for this purpose. 

 

The PSA in the Northern Cape values Mandela Day for its significance. The day is about sacrifice and 

giving back to the community with our time. All PSA members are encouraged to engage in an activity to 

do something of value for someone in need for 67 minutes on 18 July 2023. 

 

CHW’s can contact Racquelle Mabindisa on 063 6867653 and Neo Montse on 082 880 8982 for more 

details. 
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